
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Year 4 Parent Planner: Spring 2 Week 6 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

English This week is assessment week.  Over the course of the week, the children will 
be completing two reading assessments and a grammar assessment.  Writing 
has already been assessed separately.   

Maths This week the children will be creating their own bar graphs using a set of data 
provided for them.  They will then be using conversion graphs to convert 
between pounds and euros.  Once they are ready, the children will complete 
their statistics assessment.   

Topic Children across year four will be taking part in the Bikeability sessions from 
Monday through to Thursday.  Please see a separate email with details about 
which day your child’s session will be on.  Unless arrangements for borrowing 
a bike and helmet have been made, all children must bring their own bike and 
helmet on the day of their cycling lessons. Bikes must be left by the fencing 
that joins St Anne’s school field. Children will need to be dressed in their P.E. 
kit and have a waterproof jacket.   
 
We have some DT days planned this week when the children will be making 
models of Roman structures.  Thank you to everyone from 4CT who has sent 
in cereal boxes and kitchen roll tubes, we now have enough cardboard boxes 
but are still collecting cardboard tubes.  4RR have not received any donations 
yet and would appreciate cardboard boxes such as cereal boxes as well as 
cardboard tubes.   
 
This week in Science, the children will complete their investigations into the 
best material for soundproofing a studio.  They will write conclusions to their 
investigations. 
 
In French, the children will be learning the names for different item of clothing.   
 
In PSHE, the children will continue to explore being healthy.  They will make 
links to their work on friendships and will be discussing strategies for dealing 
with peer pressure.     

 
Sadly, we will be saying goodbye to Mrs White this week who is leaving us to spend more time with her family.  
We would like to say a HUGE thank you to Mrs White for all her support of the children over the last two 
terms. 

After Easter, 4CT will be welcoming Miss Tocock, who will be taking over from Mrs White. 

We hope you have a lovely Easter. 

Mrs Thomas and Miss Reynolds 


